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These minutes contain materials which paraphrase and/or summarize
statements made  during  this session.  Only  text  enclosed in
quotation marks report  a speaker's  exact words.  For complete contents
of the proceedings, please refer to the tapes. [--- Unable To Translate
Graphic ---]

TAPE 72, SIDE A

Chair Watt calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

PUBLIC HEARING ON SB 70

004  Administrator Johnston submits and  summarizes Staff Measure
Summary and impact statements - (Exhibit A)

Virlena Crosley, Employment Division,  submits and summarizes prepared

statement - (Exhibit B) >  Section by section review of the bill 078    
  >  Description of Section 2 107       >  Description of Section 3 127 
  >  Virlena Crosley fields questions from members >  Vice-Chair Beyer
asks questions concerning: >  Sharing information between agencies > 
Standard wages for varying positions 205       >  Chair Watt asks
questions concerning: >  Performance measures >  Reasonable cost 254    
      >  Sharing information and right-to-privacy 286  Pam Mattson,
Employment Division, adds additional insight into the issue of sharing
information and right-to-privacy 350    >  Chair Watt asks another
question about privacy concerns 405    Pam Mattson comments on sharing
information at the case management level 442   >  Administrator 
Johnston  asks  questions  about  signed contractual data-runs

TAPE 73, SIDE A

047  Debbie Lincoln, Community  Colleges, discusses how  and what
information is shared that is gathered from community colleges

PUBLIC HEARING ON SB 71

063  Administrator Johnston submits and  summarizes Staff Measure
Summary and impact statements -(Exhibit C)

Steve Tegger, Employment Division, submits prepared testimony - (Exhibit
D) 172    >  Chair Watt asks for clarification on what statutes are



being amended 200  > Vice-Chair Beyer asks what  would be the impact if 
Section C and D of the bill were deleted

292  Kirk Walter, Harvey Epperson, Dan Koozer, Ralph Sherman and Danna
Vassar share their personal experience  of how they  have benefited from
this

bill >  Kirk Walter relates his story >  Ralph Sherman relates his story

TAPE 72, SIDE B

040    Panel continues to testify in support of the bill >  Donna Vassar
relates her story 090    >  Harvey Epperson relates his testimony 139   
>  Dan Koozer relates his story 170    Panel finishes their presentation

183    Chair Watt adjourns the meeting at 9:45 a.m.

Submitted by                              Reviewed by

Rick Gaupo                                Marilyn Johnston Committee
Clerk                           Committee Administrator

EXHIBIT LOG: A - SB 70, Staff, staff measure summary, 2 pages B - SB 70,
Employment Division, prepared testimony, 2 pages C - SB 71, Staff, staff
measure summary, 3 pages D - SB 71, Employment Division, prepared
testimony, 2 pages


